September 27, 1837

Dear Jeffrey,
I am enclosing a notice of two series of
lectures to be given at the Galton L-a‘nnrn‘orr this year,
and sahould also like to let you know that I have a number
of highly mathematical students thie year, who would be
glad, I think, of an oppertunity of meeting your people
occasionelly while they are here. The men I am thinking
of are!
CeCuCraig of Ann Arbor, Michigan
Monsieur D.Dugue of Parles
HsWeHorton U 5.1
E.H.Cornish of Adelaide , (s hele
AJN,Watson murto;”{“‘“
but thera are others also, less fully .t:';in!d byt muaoh interested
in special mathematical problems.
We have here weekly seminars followlng tea at
4 on Wedneadays, at which we should be glad to see any of
your Dapartment, or advanced students - and perhaps you have
something oi the same kind.,

Yours sincerely,



